
Resolution No. 2019 - 
 

RESOLUTION OF THE SOLANO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
RECOGNIZING THE MONTH OF JANUARY 2019 AS  

NATIONAL ELIGIBILITY WORKERS’ MONTH IN SOLANO COUNTY 
 

WHEREAS, January is designated as National Eligibility Workers’ Month, offering the 
opportunity to recognize the commitment, integrity and professionalism of Solano County’s 
eligibility and employment workers for their invaluable role in the lives of children, women, men, 
and families maintaining or regaining economic, emotional, and social stability; and 
 
WHEREAS, although Solano County continues to experience a stronger economy, many 
residents still face ongoing challenges related to healthcare, food, nutrition, employment and other 
supportive services and eligibility workers remain committed to making a difference in these 
individuals’ lives by being compassionate, knowledgeable, and empowering customers to work 
towards self-sufficiency; and 
 
WHEREAS, eligibility workers explain and adhere to complex regulations governing various public 
assistance programs while issuing benefits accurately, efficiently through quality customer service; 
and 
 
WHEREAS, eligibility workers successfully fulfill the mission of Solano County Health & Social 
Services by promoting a healthy, safe, and stable community, strengthening families and improving 
the quality of life in the community, and upholding the County’s core values of performing their work 
with integrity and excellence. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Solano County Board of Supervisors does 
hereby commend the dedicated eligibility and employment staff in the Department of Health and 
Social Services, Employment and Eligibility Services, Child Welfare Services and Older and 
Disabled Adult Services divisions. 
 
Dated this 8th day of January, 2019 

 
 
 
 

_____________________________ 
JOHN M. VASQUEZ, Chair 
Solano County Board of Supervisors 
 
ATTEST: 
BIRGITTA E. CORSELLO, Clerk 
Solano County Board of Supervisors 

 
By: __________________________ 

 Jeanette Neiger, Chief Deputy Clerk 
 


